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My New 

Skills
I have been very busy learning new skills during lockdown. 

I helped lots with the garden maintenance during the great 

weather, learning how to rake up the excess leaves and how to 

paint the fence. I am sure these skills will be handy in the future.

I started learning how to play the guitar in December 2019 

however, I have continued to learn during COVID-19 by doing 

online lessons with my teacher. I really enjoy playing and 

hopefully this will be a lifetime skill. 

I have done loads of artwork during the lockdown. I followed 

different steps from various websites on how draw different 

characters, but I also just done some freestyle drawing.

I done a small bit of baking, some buns and scones. I enjoyed 

eating them more than baking.

I started playing golf just before lockdown and I am disappointed 

that I haven’t been able to go to the golf course. I have practiced 

loads in my garden so I hope this will pay off in the future. I still 

have a lot to learn.



Letter to future self…



Things About Me…

• Age: 9

• Class: 3rd

• Size of Family: 5

• Favourite Food & Drink: Pizza & 
Mint Milkshakes

• Colour: Yellow

• Favourite Game: Rounders

• Career: A Professional Footballer

• Favourite Sport: Gaelic Football

• Pets: 1 dog, Piper. He is a 
Cavapoo

• Book: Beast of Buckingham 
Palace

• Band/Singer: AJR

• TV Programme: Watching 
YouTuber Tiko

• Movie: Sonic the Hedgehog



Family Handprints

These are the handprints of 

everyone in my family during COVID-

19. 

Yellow: Daddy

Red: Mammy

Blue: Jessica

Orange: Me

Green: Charlie



My Iconic Image

The 1st photo I have attached is of 

Redhills very own Shannonwood to 

represent all the forest walks, tree 

climbing and adventures we have 

experienced over the last few weeks. 

Other walks included Castlesaunderson, 

Cladagh Glen and Dun Na RÍ forest park 

(before the 2km restrictions of course). 

Allowed us to appreciate the beauty on 

our doorsteps. The photo also represents 

the beautiful weather we have 

experienced over the last few weeks, with 

the blue sky evident. The weather has 

certainly made the “Staying at home” an 

awful lot easier.



My Iconic Image

The 3rd photo is of the gates closed to our 

home. This may seem like a strange one 

but it is certainly strange to us to have 

them closed. I suppose they represent a 

few things that we have been asked to do 

as a result of COVID-19 including, Staying 

at home, staying apart and social 

distancing. We have had many chats at 

these gates with neighbours and family 

who have been out for their daily 

exercise, while at the same time 

maintaining the social distancing 

requirements. Everyone had time to stop 

and talk and even a 5 minute conversation 

made a difference to everyone’s day. The 

gates will be opened again when this is all 

over and we will have a massive welcome 

for all our family and friends.



My Iconic Image

The 2nd photo is to represent all the 

different sporting activity the kids 

have enjoyed including Gaelic, 

Soccer, Basketball, Rugby, Golf and 

Cycling. They have had great fun 

and spent lots of time outside. Joe 

Wicks unfortunately wasn’t available 

for the photo due to social 

distancing 😊







My Artwork



My Artwork



Art from Lockdown


